
 
 

 

 

 

July 2nd, 2019 

 

Prof. Arthur Barker (Passport no. A05906822) 

Associate Professor,  

Univ. of Pretoria, South Africa 

 

 

Dear Prof. Barker,  

 

On behalf of the Institute of Engineering Education Taiwan (IEET), I am writing to 

welcome you to Taiwan from October 31st to November 9th, 2019. This upcoming 

visit is for the Canberra Accord Review, and the purpose is to verify IEET’s capacity 

of being an accreditation agency for architectural education programs that meet the 

admission criteria to be a signatory of the Canberra Accord.  

 

IEET has arranged for you to stay at the following hotels:  

October 31st to November 5th: Imperial Hotel Taipei 

November 6th to November 9th: Fullon Hotel Tamsui Fisherman’s Wharf 

 

IEET will be responsible for all costs associated with your flights, accommodations, 

local transportation, insurance, and medical expenses if any. 

 

Your window for contact in Taiwan is Dr. Mandy Liu (mandyliu@ieet.org.tw; +886-2- 

25859506 #18; +886-920237357). Should you have any question, please do not 

hesitate to contact her.   

 

 

Sincerely Yours, 

 

Liang-Jenq Leu, PhD 

Secretary General & CEO of Accreditation Council 

Institute of Engineering Education Taiwan (IEET) 

 


